BOO!

River Laurel Neighborhood “GHOSTING” Game

WHEN? Begins
October 1st.

HOW? Have a cut out poster of a ghost
ready ... A basket of goodies to leave at
another neighbor’'s door. The poster goes
on the door to let others know you have
been ghosted. CASPER will begin the
haunting. If you get a surprise ghost on
your door, then it is your turn to “ghost”
another house. Leave the ghost on your
door to let others know you received a treat.

HOW ? part 2... If you do not wish to
Play the ghosting game..simply put a
ghost cut-out on your door.

WHY? A way to celebrate
neighbors and have various ghost
cut outs on every door.

Contact Casper if you have any questions...
770.614.4670



